
From: Pat 

Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:56 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: D02-21024 and sub -21-006(D03-21006) 

I do not support the building of 19 townhomes. This area is high traffic, can not cross to 
Plaisance Avenue without waiting a long period of time as it is a high traffic area. Adding 
these townhomes will make the traffic worse, noise polution worse due to  
airconditioners running in the summer and the dust & dirt created by the building and 
the impact on the walkway from Spruce Ave to Carville. 

Please do not allow this!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

  

Pat DiMambro resident 
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